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Galloway, NJ - The performance of The Atlantic Symphony on Sunday, Jan. 24 at the 
Stockton Performing Center has been canceled due to the impending bad weather.  There will 
be an announcement of the rescheduled performance at a later date. 

Ticketholders should call the box office at (609) 652-9000, Monday-Friday from 9 a.m.-3 p.m. 
to arrange to receive one of these options:                 

1. Exchange tickets for a different performance; 
2. Donate the ticket fees to the Performing Arts Center, as a tax-deductible contribution; 
3. Have a refund issued. 
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